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19th April 2023
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back for the summer term in Blackbirds Class. This term we will be learning all about 
birds as we investigate the question “What is it like to take flight?” There is a full break down of 
our learning and investigations in the knowledge organiser. 

As before, PE this term is on Friday afternoons. Please could the children come to school in their 
PE kit, as we will not be getting changed in school. Good shoes for running and being sporty in 
are especially important on a Friday. Forest School is on a Tuesday. As the weather gets warmer, 
the children will not always need to wear their waterproofs, but please make sure they still have 
them in school as it will often rain without warning and the children will still go out to Forest 
School. In the summer, even though the weather is warm, the children need long sleeves and 
covered legs for Forest School as protection against ticks, nettle stings, scratches etc. 

As the weather gets warmer this term, please could you check that your child has a water 
bottle in school each day. It is easy to refill water bottles in school, so do not worry about them 
running out during the day. The bottle should contain water, not squash. It is also good to have 
a hat and sunscreen in school when the weather gets hotter. 

We have a really fun term ahead of us, with lots of learning, events, outdoor activities and visits. 
Please remember to check in with tapestry regularly to find out what your child has been up to 
in school and also for information about what is happening. Each Monday there is an update 
on the learning for the week ahead. At the weekend, there is a review of what we have been 
doing during the week. If you have any questions, or if there is anything you want to discuss, 
you can message me via tapestry, email me on rbarry46ru@nsix.org.uk or see any member of 
the Blackbirds team before or after school. 

Thank you,

Mrs R Barry 
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